
I strongly support HB 2844. Beavers have a major role in ecosystem health, an important fact in this period of climate change. They 
assist in storage of surface water, a hedge against drought and desiccation. Water quality improves, an advantage to all species, 
including H sapient, water temperature is lowered, critical for many species, including salmon, and various salmon odd benefit from 
beaver-pond nurseries.
As the bill does not diminish landowner rights, I see no logical reason to oppose it. Please vote “Yes” on HB 2844


